
 
 
 

July 23, 2014         
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Post Office Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088 
 

Attention: Filing Center 
 

Re: NWN OPUC Advice No. 14-7 
 Schedule 90 “Firm Storage Service with No-Notice Withdrawal” 
 Schedule 91 “Firm Storage Service with No-Notice Withdrawal and Direct 

Connection to South Mist Pipeline” 
 
 
  Northwest Natural Gas Company (“NW Natural” or “Company”) respectfully 

requests that the effective date of the above-referenced advice filing be extended to October 1, 
2014. 
   

Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following: 
 

NW Natural 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97209 

Telecopier:   (503) 721-2516 
E-mail:  eFiling@nwnatural.com 

   
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Onita King 
 
Onita R. King 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Bob Jenks and Catriona McCracken, Citizens Utility Board 
 Ed Finklea, Northwest Industrial Gas Users 
 Chad Stokes and Tommy Brooks, Cable Huston, LLP 
 Lisa Rackner, McDowell, Rackner & Gibson PC 

ONITA R. KING 

Tariffs and Regulatory Compliance 
Tel:  503.721.2452 
Fax: 503.721.2516 
email:  ork@nwnatural.com  


